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No. 1198/2010

The Permanent Mission of the Czech Republic to the United Nations Office and international
organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on the
Elimination of Discrimination against Women (Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights) and following our Note No. 1114/2010 of 22 September 2010 has the honour to notify
the changes in the composition of the delegation of the Czech Republic attending the forty-
seventh session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
(CEDAW) to be held from 4 to 22 October 2010.

Ms. Stanislava Pénov4, Director of Healthcare Department, Ministry of Health, will not attend
the meeting as previously notified, and will be replaced by Ms. Kristina Masalova, Officer of
Department of Healthcare, Ministry of Health.

The Permanent Mission of the Czech Republic to the United Nations Office and international
organizations in Geneva would appreciate if the Secretariat of CEDAW kindly assists in
issuing the United Nations Ground Passes for the delegates with the minimum validity of 13 -
14 October 2010 and avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights) the assurances of its highest consideration. »

Geneva, 4 October 2010

Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights '
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